
Friendly Reminder 

School Picture Day 
Is Coming Up Soon!

School picture taking is scheduled on 

Tuesday,August 30th

For Nāwahī 

To order, bring your order envelope to picture 

taking, or pre-order online. 

To pre-order photos online, go to 
myproimages.com/reedtakaazephotography 

and enter the code NLPCS823. 

The deadline to preorder is 6:00 PM on August 28. 

Please visit our website for more information: 

www.reedtaka.com/nawahi 

reedtaka.com (808) 961-0001

https://myproimages.com/reedtakaazephotography
https://www.reedtaka.com/nawahi

